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➔ Sunday, December 3: Advent begins 
➔ Wednesday, December 6: St. Nicholas Day

◆ Students can wear Santa Hats!
➔ Wednesday, December 6: HCPA meeting
➔ Thursday, December 7: Spiritwear. 8th Graders go to 

ECEC for Mass with our preschoolers!
➔ Friday, December 8: Solemnity of the Immaculate 

Conception
➔ Our Lady of Guadalupe Masses

◆ December 12: Middle School
◆ December 13: Intermediate
◆ December 14: Primary at 9:00 AM

➔ Thursday, December 14: Primary Campus Advent 
Concert

➔ Monday, December 18: HCA PJ DAY! 
◆ Students can wear pajamas to school! 

➔ Wednesday, December 20: Early Dismissal and end of 
2nd Quarter

 

: 

 

Upcoming Dates
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At the Primary Campus, November was a busy month. We met some of our future 
Kindergarten students at our Kindergarten Exploration, led Mass with our parents, learned 
about and participated in voting, shared a Thanksgiving feast with our friends, learned and 
played outdoors with the lovely weather, practiced receiving the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation, visited all the Churches of the Academy, and so much more! Ask your 
children about all the learning they have been doing in homeroom as well as in all of their 
special classes. Our second grade students will make their First Reconciliation in the next 
week. We are praying for them as they participate in this sacrament. As Advent 
approaches, we will be preparing to celebrate the birth of Jesus at Christmas in a variety 
of ways as well as sharing with you how you can participate at home. Finally, I had my first 
lunch with some amazing Holy Cross Angels. If your phone rings around 10:15 AM or so 
on a Friday morning, I may be calling to share that your child has been a great example of 
living out our core values here on the Primary Campus. 
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Life at the Intermediate Campus has been great lately! We spent the month 
focusing on Academic Excellence. Students did a great job recognizing their 

classmates for working hard, being attentive, and helping one another 
learn. 

We celebrated the Feast of Our Lady of Providence by inviting parishioners 
to lead our school Mass with us. We made special holy cards for all the 

students and parishioners, and we had a bonus treat at lunch, too. Our 5th 
graders went to the Arch, and many of our teachers had a blast at the HCA 

Gala! 
We also had some fun visitors to campus. One of our 5th grade Wonder 

groups investigated recycling, and a representative from Aspen came to 
teach them about the recycling process. They shared what they learned 

with our students. Mr. Terry Cochran came to work with our 4th graders on 
sportsmanship and healthy competition. Finally, Fr. Kevin Callahan from 

SHF has been visiting to help a couple of our new students prepare to 
receive their Sacraments!
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November was a very JOYFUL month at the middle school! STUCO 
worked hard to raise money for our Christmas collections for Wellston! We 
had so many wonderful raffle items for students to bid on! I love this 
tradition at the middle school! 
We also had a lovely Review article written about Mrs. Hasten celebrating 
her 50th year in Catholic Education! She is an absolute joy and a gift from 
God who makes every day brighter!
Today, Mrs. Smyka talked to all the students regarding electives for next 
semester.  They were given a hard copy of the elective descriptions (also 
on google classroom).  This semester we are asking parents to review 
each elective offered per grade/per day and discuss with your child the best 
fit for them!  Students must submit these forms by Wednesday, December 
6th in order to register students for their second semester electives. Please 
direct any questions regarding electives to Mrs. Smyka @ 
ssmyka@hca-stl.org. Thank you! 
We are looking forward to December! Have a fabulous weekend! 

mailto:ssmyka@hca-stl.org


The Advent Committee is 
Pleased to Present…

Click here for the pdf with live links! 6

https://drive.google.com/file/d/18KnHXw1HlZRKrr8ytJGzicZQ_IOXNqCe/view?usp=sharing
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Primary Campus
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Intermediate Campus
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Cub Scouts spent November visiting the Endangered Wolf Center, learned how to assemble tents, 
prep and cook food, learned knife safety, earned Whittling Chips, visited the Lemay Fire 
Department and delivered and picked up bags for Scouting for Food!

Upcoming Events:
● Pack Meeting - Reindeer Games Party! 12/2, 3pm @ OLP
● TJ’s Pizza Pickup - 12/6 4:30pm @ OLP

Interested in joining? Email stlpack914@gmail.com for more information, pack and den schedules 
or register here: Pack 914 Registration

Follow us on Facebook: HCA Pack 914

mailto:stlpack914@gmail.com
https://my.scouting.org/VES/OnlineReg/1.0.0/?tu=UF-MB-312paa3914
https://www.facebook.com/groups/678687976844822/
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Aftercare Workers Needed!

CALLING ALL AVAILABLE PARENTS, 
GRANDPARENTS, AUNTS, UNCLES, 

HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS AND 
COLLEGE STUDENTS!

We are especially looking for 
substitutes who can fill in once 

in a while. 

Contact: Debbie Trudzinski
dtrudsinzki@hca-stl.org
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